




Message from Director General of Survey Department 
 
It gives me a great pleasure in publishing this third issue of Nepalese Journal on 
Geoinformatics (NJG) on the occasion of 48th anniversary of Survey 
Department. In order to disseminate and circulate the information of geo-
informatics to a broader community, some of the relevant articles presented in 
national and international seminars/ conferences are also included in this journal.  
 
Geo-information as a great power for development, awareness in this field is 
increasing and there is demand of the information related to it. This journal, to 
some extent, helps to educate the development of geomatics and to promote the 
use of geo information and ICT technologies in sustainability of the environment 
and well- being of humanity. 
 
In recent years, it has been realized that the application of geo information 
technologies in land management, assessment, monitoring and management of 
agriculture and forestry, soils, geology, water resources, bio-diversity, disaster, 
environmental databases, spatial data infrastructure, rural-urban development 
and establishing geo-information network for education and training (GI-NET) is 
unavoidable. Survey Department as the responsible producer of basic geo-data, 
intends working together with public and private institutions to explore feasible 
technology and co-operation to find a solution on these issues. Department also 
seek to increase the awareness on the products and services of geo-data and 
guide geo-information policy onwards. I think NJG could offer opportunity to 
contribute knowledge and views on geo-information and join together for further 
works to make this concept more success. I hope NJG will reach to professional 
readers of geo-community and could play significant role in pursuing 
cooperation among related institutions. 
 
I would like to give thanks to the Editorial Board members for their continuous 
effort in publishing this issue and to the authors for their co-operation to include 
their articles. Finally I would like to express my sincere thanks to the Advisory 
Board members for their valuable suggestions and support for this journal. 
 
Wish best wishes, 

 
 

Babu Ram Acharya 
Director General 
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